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Comments: I have read about this project and found it difficult to understand the proposal.  It seems like the

number of horses you plan to leave are way to low, while the amount of grazing for cattle is way too high.  The

herd of horses would just be too small to sustain a healthy herd.  Plus, I hope you will consider PZP.  From what I

understand it has a proven track record and would be more humane.  Finally, if you must remove horses, please

do it gradually.  Hopefully it will prevent these horses from being stockpiled with the thousands of other horses

being held.  Even though I live far away, I am concerned for these animals.  I consider them a natural treasure.

Please do what is right and not what you are being pressured to do by those who have an interest in making

money, and not animal welfare.  Thank you. 


